
From: Susanne Rau  
Sent: September 2, 2020 12:27 PM 
To: Laura Moy  
Cc: Judith Robson  
Subject: September 8, 2020 Public Meeting 

 

Hi Laura,  

 

Below is our submission for the Town of Tecumseh Public Meeting on Tuesday September 8, 

2020 at 5:00 pm regarding the Zoning By-law Amendment. 

 

The Town of Tecumseh has said that a greenhouse for growing cannabis is permitted by the 

outdated 1987 by-laws. An amendment to the official plan, zoning by-laws and public input are 

supposed to be the usual planning policy and practice for all cannabis operations.  

 

Cannabis facilities located in residential areas are known to disrupt quality of life, lower property 

values, and cause respiratory and other health related issues.  

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Larry and Susanne Rau  
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